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/ƘƛŜŦΩǎ /ƻǊƴŜǊ 
aŜǎǎŀƎŜ ŦǊƻƳ tƻƭƛŎŜ /ƘƛŜŦ ¢ƻŘŘ 9ƭƎƛƴ 

 
The holidays bring a lot of joy to the families of Garden Grove. I want to wish everybody a safe and happy 
holiday season and offer some nationally recognized tips for safe shopping during the holidays. 

§ Ask for mall security or a store escort to your car when leaving late at night and you are concerned over your 
personal safety 

§ Walk confidently to your car with your head up and noticing surroundings 

§ Walk in well-lighted and well-traveled areas where there are lots of people 

§ Be aware of people walking in front and behind you. Scan the area around your car to make sure nobody is hiding 
nearby 

§ If someone looks suspicious report them to store security and request for an escort 

§ Have your car key in your hand and ready to unlock your car 

§ Once at your car: Before opening the door and entering, look inside your car to make sure nobody is hiding inside 

§ When loading purchases into your car place your purse in first, then children (buckle them up properly), packages, 
etc. and NEVER place anything on top of your car 

§ Once inside your vehicle, lock your doors immediately 

§ If you have an infant or toddler in your car, take them into your home first, then remove the gifts-It's dangerous to 
leave your child alone in a car-It's also the Law!* 

§ Keep all wrapped gifts hidden in closets or other hidden places in your home-not under your tree 

§ Keeping gifts out-of-sight prevents easy visibility and access in case of a burglary 

§ Place gifts under you tree on December 24th when you know you will be home, so you can enjoy them with no risk of 
being stolen 

Happy Holidays! 
          - ¢ƻŘŘ 5Φ 9ƭƎƛƴΣ tƻƭƛŎŜ /ƘƛŜŦ  

DƻǾŜǊƴƳŜƴǘ !ũŀƛǊǎ /ƻƳƳƛǧŜŜ όDΦ!Φ/Φύ 
 

ITΩS OUR CITY, COUNTY, STATE, and NATION 
 
Government at all levels impacts your businesses bottom line and the Garden Grove Chamber of 

Commerce, through its Government Affairs Committee, always has your back.  
 The Committee has already had FaceTime with our new Mayor, Steve Jones, and one of our new Council 
members, John OΩNeill. In February, March and April we will be addressed by three other new Council members.  
 Our newly re-elected Supervisor, Andrew Do, as well as Senator Nguyen and Assemblymen Daly and Allen have 
also been GAC guests this year and have heard business concerns.  Congressman Lowenthal and Congressman elect 
Correa have also addressed the GAC. 
 We in the business community may not always agree with our elected officials, however, we will never be 
disagreeable in our attempts to present businesses needs to our Legislators. The bottom line for Garden Groves business 
community is found not only on our profit and loss statements but in the quality of life for all of Garden Groves citizens. 
             - 5ǊΦ [Ŝǎ aŀƭƻΣ DŀǊŘŜƴ DǊƻǾŜ 5ƻƎ ϧ /ŀǘ IƻǎǇƛǘŀƭ 

ADVERTISE  
your business with an insert  

in our newsletter! 
Call the Chamber Office at  

714-638-7950 for pricing and details. 

The Garden Grove Chamber, the Orange County Black Chamber and 
the Orange County Hispanic Chamber came together October 6th for 
another fabulous Multi-Chamber Reception. The Great Wolf Lodge of 
Southern California graciously hosted this event and provided 
delicious food.   

Congratulations to Maria Moreno, our 

2016 BiGG $500 winner! Thank you to 

everyone who participated and shopped 

in Garden Grove. We had a great turnout 

this year. BiGG - Buy in Garden Grove! 

Farmers and Merchants Bank hosted our 

December Holiday Mixer. Many people attended 

this Mixer. Special thanks to Sandy Thomas for 

hosting us, everyone who donated a raffle item, to 

Jay's Catering for providing the delicious food and 

to Cafe Affaire for the delicious hot drinks.  

Happy Holidays everyone!   
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WomenΩs Division 
 

The WomenΩs Division holds a monthly 
luncheon at the Elks Lodge on the 3rd 
Thursday of each month. They actively 

support projects of the Chamber.  
They also recognize persons in local 

community service organizations  
each year in April at their  
Silver Spoons Luncheon. 

 
Upcoming Luncheons @ 11:30 a.m. 

January 19, 2017 
February 16, 2017 

March 16, 2017 
April 20, 2017 
May 18, 2017 
June 15, 2017 

Our Business Breakfast meetings are becoming a big hit  
with the valuable information being offered by our guest speakers. 

Held on the last Thursday each month: 
 

§ лм-нс-нлмт—Wendell Paulding, UFC Gym—Workplace Violence 

§ лн-но-нлмт—Mitch Seigel & Rick Lockwood, Coastline Community  

  College—Understanding Cultural Differences 

§ ло-ол-нлмт—Phil Cunningham, Great Wolf Lodge—Marketing &  

  Branding 

§ лп-нт-нлмт—Ann Sebek, OC Dept. of Education—Career Technical  

  Partnership Program 

§ лр-нр-нлмт—Leila Mozaffari, SBDC—Certification for Female or Minority 

  Business 
Time is тΥнл—уΥол am at various locations 

RSVP at 714-638-7950 or staff@gardengrovechamber.com 

Chamber Committees Need YOU! 
 

§ aŀƪŜ ǘƘŜ Ƴƻǎǘ ƻǳǘ ƻŦ ȅƻǳǊ 
/ƘŀƳōŜǊ aŜƳōŜǊǎƘƛǇ 

§ LƴŎǊŜŀǎŜ ȅƻǳǊΥ 
      * Customer Contacts  
      * Business Networking                       
      * Market Share  

 
 Call us at 714-638-7950 
or send us an email at:   

ceo@gardengrovechamber.com 

Member Testimonial:  



UPCOMING EVENTS 

   

Thursday, January 5, 2017 

wƛōōƻƴ /ǳǩƴƎ /ŜǊŜƳƻƴȅ ŦƻǊ 5ŜǎƛƎƴ ! {ƳƛƭŜ—рΥол pm at Design A Smile, 10722 Katella Ave, #2, Anaheim, CA 92804. 

Friday, January 13, 2017 

DΦ!Φ/Φ aŜŜǝƴƎ—тΥол am at Orange County Emergency Pet Clinic in Garden Grove.  

Wednesday, January 18, 2017 

/ƘŀƳōŜǊ aƛȄŜǊ—рΥол pm at Integrity Jewelers, 11088 Trask Ave, Suite 100, Garden Grove, CA 92843. 

Thursday, January 19, 2017 

²ƻƳŜƴΩǎ 5ƛǾƛǎƛƻƴ [ǳƴŎƘŜƻƴ—ммΥол am at Garden Grove ElkΩs Lodge, 11551 Trask Avenue, Garden Grove, CA 92843. 

Tuesday, January 24, 2017 

Free SCORE Workshop—έBasics of Accounting-The Language of Businessέ at 6:00 pm at the Garden Grove Community Center, Room B.  

Thursday, January 25, 2017 

/ƘŀƳōŜǊ .ǳǎƛƴŜǎǎ .ǊŜŀƪŦŀǎǘ—тΥнл am at CocoΩs Bakery Restaurant, Wendell Paulding,  UFC Gym—Workplace Violence. 

Thursday, February 2, 2017 

{ǘŀǘŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ /ƛǘȅ [ǳƴŎƘŜƻƴτ11:00 am at the Great Wolf Lodge, 12681 Harbor Blvd., Garden Grove, CA 92840. 

Friday, February 10, 2017 

DΦ!Φ/Φ aŜŜǝƴƎ—тΥол am at Orange County Emergency Pet Clinic in Garden Grove.  

Wednesday, February 15, 2017 

/ƘŀƳōŜǊ aƛȄŜǊ—рΥол pm at AMF Valley View Lanes, 12141 Valley View Street, Garden Grove, CA 92845. 

Thursday, February 16, 2017 

²ƻƳŜƴΩǎ 5ƛǾƛǎƛƻƴ [ǳƴŎƘŜƻƴ—ммΥол am at Garden Grove ElkΩs Lodge, 11551 Trask Avenue, Garden Grove, CA 92843. 

Thursday, February 23, 2017 

/ƘŀƳōŜǊ .ǳǎƛƴŜǎǎ .ǊŜŀƪŦŀǎǘ—тΥнл am at CocoΩs Bakery Restaurant, Mitch Seigel & Rick Lockwood, Coastline Community College—Understanding Cultural Differences. 

Friday, March 10, 2017 

DΦ!Φ/Φ aŜŜǝƴƎ—тΥол am at Orange County Emergency Pet Clinic in Garden Grove.  

Wednesday, March 15, 2017 

/ƘŀƳōŜǊ aƛȄŜǊ—рΥол pm at CocoΩs Bakery Restaurant, 12032 Harbor Blvd., Garden Grove, CA 92840 

Thursday, March 16, 2017 

²ƻƳŜƴΩǎ 5ƛǾƛǎƛƻƴ [ǳƴŎƘŜƻƴ—ммΥол am at Garden Grove ElkΩs Lodge, 11551 Trask Avenue, Garden Grove, CA 92843. 

Saturday, March 25, 2017 

/ƘŀƳōŜǊ мммǘƘ Dŀƭŀ 5ƛƴƴŜǊ ϧ !ǿŀǊŘǎ—рΥол pm at the Great Wolf Lodge, 12681 Harbor Blvd., Garden Grove, CA 92840. 

Tuesday, March 28, 2017 

h/Ωǎ [ŀǊƎŜǎǘ aƛȄŜǊ ·L±τ5:00 pm at OC Fair & Event Center, 88 Fair Drive, Costa Mesa, CA 92626. 

Thursday, March 30, 2017 

/ƘŀƳōŜǊ .ǳǎƛƴŜǎǎ .ǊŜŀƪŦŀǎǘ—тΥнл am at CocoΩs Bakery Restaurant, Phil Cunningham, Great Wolf Lodge—Marketing & Branding. 

Garden Grove Chamber of Commerce 
12866 Main Street, Suite 102 

Garden Grove, CA 92840 
714-638-7950 

Find us online at 
www.gardengrovechamber.com 

Garden Grove Chamber  
12866 Main Street, Suite 102 

Garden Grove, CA 92840 
Contact us at: 
714-638-7950 

www.gardengrovechamber.com 

   

§ [ŜŀǊƴ п [ƛŦŜ 

§ {ŀƛƴǘ-Dƻōŀƛƴ tŜǊŦƻǊƳŀƴŎŜ 
tƭŀǎǘƛŎǎ 

§ !ǎƘǿƛƭƭ !ǎǎƻŎƛŀǘŜǎ 

§ DŀǊŘŜƴ DǊƻǾŜ aŀǎƻƴƛŎ 
[ƻŘƎŜ 

§ Dƻǘ Lǘ aŀƛŘ /ƭŜŀƴƛƴƎ 
{ŜǊǾƛŎŜǎ 

§ 5ŜǎƛƎƴ ! {ƳƛƭŜ 

§ Wtv LƴǾŜǎǘƳŜƴǘ DǊƻǳǇΣ LƴŎΦ  

§ IŀƳǇǘƻƴ Lƴƴ ϧ {ǳƛǘŜǎ [ƻǎ 
!ƴƎŜƭŜǎτ!ƴŀƘŜƛƳκDŀǊŘŜƴ 
DǊƻǾŜ 

§ ±ŀƴ DƻǊŘƻƴ LƴǎǳǊŀƴŎŜ 
!ƎŜƴŎȅ 

§ bI [ŜŀǎƛƴƎ ϧ wŜƴǘŀƭ LƴŎΦ  
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! aŜǎǎŀƎŜ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ /ƘŀƳōŜǊ /ƘŀƛǊ 
 

Welcome 2017!  
 A New Year, the perfect time to look for opportunities to develop 
relationships and grow our businesses.  Ending the year, many Chamber 

Members and community leaders attended the annual Holiday Mixer at F & M Bank, one of 
the Chamber's great supporters, rounding out 2016!  Members who have been with the 
Chamber for years mixed with new Chamber Members like Andrew Perry, representing the 
Garden Grove Masonic Lodge #351.  As I was introduced to Andrew, one thought came to 
mind, I told Andrew, "You will meet good people."  When I said that, I thought of my 
parents, who often refer to folks they know and admire as "good people."  So many of our 
Chamber members are on the front line of serving our community...we may not realize it, 
but we see them daily.  Bankers, manufacturers, health care providers, plumbers, food 
service and hotels.... the list goes on... all supporting the community and therefore, 
the Chamber.  Speaking of hotels...special thanks to the "good people" at the Garden Grove 
Tourism Promotion Corporation... fondly known as the GGTPC. GGTPC represents the hotel 
industry here in Garden Grove and surrounding cities and their support of the Chamber is so 
appreciated.  Everyone's support is necessary to keep the Chamber strong.  Each Member, 
please know you are appreciated and let us know how the Chamber can assist you in 2017. 

       -YŜƭƭȅ !ƴǾŀǊƛΣ /ƘŀƛǊ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ .ƻŀǊŘ 

Thank you to our 
Corporate Sponsors 

GGTPC 

American Metal Bearing 
          
 

tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘΩǎ aŜǎǎŀƎŜ 
  
 Part of the Garden Grove ChamberΩs mission is to make our community a better place to live, work 
and do business.  Your involvement in our Chamber is an investment to your business. The Chamber has a 
strong voice and is an advocate for the business community. The more businesses that join our Chamber will  

help build a stronger business community. 
 We are excited to help promote some of our local restaurants by being part of Visit CaliforniaΩs άCalifornia 
Restaurant Monthέ program that takes place in the month of January. The City and the Chamber have put together 
άDŀǊŘŜƴ DǊƻǾŜ wŜǎǘŀǳǊŀƴǘ ²ŜŜƪέ during лмκмрκнлмт ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ лмκннκнлмтΦ  
 Please visit our website at https://www.ci.garden-grove.ca.us/restaurantweek and see who we have participating 
and try some of their delicious menus. For more information about this program please visit  
http://www.visitcalifornia.com/california-restaurant-month. If you are a restaurant owner and want to participate, 
please contact the Chamber office. 
 If you would like to be part of our Chamber we have many opportunities for you to get informed and involved in. 
We have our Business & Education Committee that works on bringing information that is helpful to you and your 
business at our Monthly Business Breakfasts. This committee also offers other educational opportunities throughout the 
year. The Membership Committee is a great way to meet other business members. The Ambassador Committee, a sub-
committee of the Membership Committee, attend our events such as the monthly mixers, business breakfasts and ribbon 
cuttings. At these events, they get to meet other members, potential new members, and City and local legislators.  
These are some of the great ways to learn about the community and the Chamber. 

      - /ƛƴŘȅ {ǇƛƴŘƭŜΣ tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘ ϧ /9h 

https://www.ci.garden-grove.ca.us/restaurantweek
http://www.visitcalifornia.com/california-restaurant-month

